
Invitation to U3ADunedin luncheon 
 
The luncheon is open to all members of U3ADunedin whether or not they have attended the AGM. 

 

It will begin at approximately 12noon (following the AGM and address by Damien Van 

Brandenburg). 

 

It consists of a two-course buffet meal - the cost is $31.00 per person. 

 

If you wish to attend, RSVP by 18th May to the Secretary to the Board either by e-mail 

mw.potter42@gmail.com  [please indicate if you need a gluten-free meal] or by post using the 

form below. 

 

Payment may be made on line to U3A a/c 06 0911 0194029 00 using your membership details 

 

 

 User Name Membership Number  

 mpotter 1234 AGMlunch 

 

 

or by cheque (using the form below) and post to PO Box 6491 Dunedin 9059. 

 

A cash bar will be available from 12noon 

 

We look forward to meeting with you at this annual U3A event 
 

 

...................................................................................................................................................... 

 

 

 

 
I/we wish to attend the luncheon 
 following the U3ADunedin AGM 

to be held at Otago Golf Course Balmacewen Road 
 

 

  

A cheque for $........................................................................... ($31.00 per person) is attached 

 

 

Name (s)  -----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Address -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Please tick if you need a gluten-free meal     

 

 

mailto:mw.potter42@gmail.com

